
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £89.50 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Spring 1 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Spring 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
  

Mrs Foy’s College art group painted 
landscape/weather pictures, 
inspired by photographs taken on 
her journey to work last Friday. 
 
Students mixed paints and then 
used sweeping motions to create 
the different sections of the picture.  
 
The students each interpreted the 
image in their own way, which gave 
them the opportunity to discuss 
how we all view the world 
differently. 

Nurture 1 have been working on programming in their 
computing sessions.  
 

This week they designed their own maps for the bee bots 
to explore. 
 

Then they programmed the bees to move to different 
places on the maps, including the beach, the swimming 
pool and a cafe! 



   
 

 

 
 
 
  

Upper Formal 4 were learning all about 
Isaac Newton and his discovery of 
gravity.  
 

They explored the impact of balanced 
and unbalanced forces, and put this to 
the test by competing with homemade 
parachutes to balance the forces of 
gravity and air resistance! 

Discovering Newton 



   
 

 

 
 
  

On Thursday Mr Kaufman’s class had lots of fun on the farm helping Darren feed the animals. 



   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Calling all parents – we need your help 
 
As you may know Welburn Hall School is currently undertaking the Autism Specialist Award, an 
accreditation programme run by the National Autistic Society. We are working to move from 
‘Aspiring’ to ‘Accredited’. It’s about ensuring that our students with autism have the very best 
provision and our staff have the most up-to-date knowledge and training. Our eventual aim is to 
reach ‘Advanced’ level and we will continue working hard to achieve this. 
 

As part of this next stage the National Autism Society is asking parents of children with autism to 
please complete a short questionnaire. So, if you have a spare five minutes, it is quick and easy 
and we would appreciate your time and input.  
 

We know that some of our students may not have a formal Autism diagnosis. If you suspect your 
child has a need that is best supported with ASD strategies, you are also invited to complete the 
questionnaire. 
 

Please click here to complete the questionnaire, the deadline is 29 February. 
 

Working at the car wash…. 

Some of our College 
students are providing a 
hand, car-wash service for 
staff, as part of their on-
site work experience.  
 

This involves marketing 
and business skills, as well 
as excellent teamwork and 
high-quality cleaning.  
 

The funds raised will 
contribute to the Peat Rigg 
residential week in May.  
 

They have plenty of 
satisfied customers at this 

time of year. 😊 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=rtTbA7Baj0yW8XLXJWAEGAaRK7_XNWBHhXbz_UCNdZ9UMVdFUVAyUTJVMDFKTzBINVNaRlYzRU9DTi4u

